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MEMORANDUM 

 
DATE:   APRIL 27, 2023 
 
TO: COASTAL PERMIT ADMINISTRATOR 
 
FROM:  JESSIE WALDMAN, PLANNER II 
 
SUBJECT:  REQUEST FOR CONTINUANCE - CDP_2020-0024 (BOOTHE) 

 
On December 22, 2022, at the request of the agent Wynn Coastal Planning & Biology (WCPB), the 
proposed project was continued by the Coastal Permit Administrator (CPA) to a date certain, April 27, 2023. 
Specifically, to allow additional time for the landowner, their agent and adjacent parcel owners to review 
and provide direction on the proposed project to Mendocino County Planning and Building Services. 
Planning Staff has not received revisions or correspondence regarding CDP_2020-0024 (Boothe). 
 
At the request of Planning Staff, the proposed project is requested to be continued to a date certain, August 
24, 2023, or to a date uncertain; however, re-noticing fees would apply to the applicant should a date 
uncertain be selected. 
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